
Proposed Irrican Raymond eBAR Battery Storage Project 
Community Open House 

Raymond & District Seniors Club, 55E 100 N, Raymond, Alberta 
Thursday, November 30th, 2023 – 5:30 PM – 8:00 PM (MST) 

Irrican Power Ltd. is proposing to construct the Irrican Raymond enhanced Battery and 
Renewables (“eBAR”) Project approximately six kilometers south of the Town of Raymond. 
The facility will consist of a 15.4-Megawatt (MW) capacity lithium-ion battery storage system, 
connected to and located adjacent to the Raymond Reservoir Hydro Plant at the SW-30-5-20-
W4 surface location. Project proponents are seeking input on the proposed Project from 
interested stakeholders. We invite residents in the County of Warner No. 5, Town of 
Raymond, Town of Magrath, and interested stakeholders to participate in our in-person 
community open house at the Raymond & District Seniors Club to learn more about the 
Project. Our session will feature detailed Project information, representatives available to 
answer questions about the Project, and an opportunity to provide feedback. 
 
Please RSVP your attendance at https://irrican-ebar.com. To request a copy of the Project 
information package by mail or email, or to schedule a telephone consultation, please 
contact the Development Manager, dave.carscadden@tericpower.com or 403-497-6260. 
 

 
 


